
WHY  SHOULD  I  SUPPORT  

Jefferson's GSA? 
You might support our organization or 

attend a meeting if... 

You identify as gay, lesbian, 
bisexual, transgender, or queer 

and are looking for a sense of 
community. 
You love someone, like a parent, 
an aunt, an uncle, a cousin, or a 

friend who identifies as 

LGBTQ+. 
You want to show ALL Patriots 

that they are valued and loved, 
no matter who they "like." 
You want to learn more about 
how to be a good friend to all 
kinds of people. 
You want to meet new kinds of 
people and expand your circle 

of friends. 
You're just really, really 

awesome. 

Sound like you? Come join us the first 
Thursday and third Friday of every month 

in room 231. We meet at 7:15 AM, but if 
you can't get here that early, show up 

when you can! 
Questions? 

See Ms. Palubicki in 231 

(lpalubicki@naperville203.org) or Profe 

Myers (jmyers@naperville203.org)! 
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